
Alberto A. Gutierrez, C.RG.

GEOLEX
INCORPORATED

October 9, 2014
ZOMi OCT 10 P J 23

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G.
Eng. and Geological Services Bureau VIA E-MAIL & FEDERAL EXPRESS
N. M. Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa FeNM 87505

RE: REVISION OF BOTTOM HOLE LOCATIONS FOR ZIA AGI#1 AND Z1A AG1#2
NMOCC ORDER R-13809

Dear Mr. Goetze:

Pursuant to the conversation you had last Thursday with Gabrielle Gerholt regarding the above referenced 
topic and the confirmation we received today from Mr. Wade that the OCD will approve our revised 
bottom hole locations for Zia AGI#1 and #2, 1 am formally submitting a letter to document that we have 
modified the NMOCC-approved approximate bottom hole locations from:

• AGI#1 2580 FNL, 950 FWL, Unit E, Section 19, T19S, R32E, Lea County, NM
• AGI#2 1590 FSL, 1400 FWL, Unit K,.Section 19, T19S, R32E, Lea County, NM

to the following approximate bottom hole locations to satisfy BLM:

• AGI#1 2975 FSL, 750 FWL, Unit E, Section 19, T19S, R32E, Lea County, NM
• AGI#2 1655 FSL, 1655 FWL, Unit K, Section 19, T19S, R32E, Lea County, NM

This letter is to document the change and that the change was discussed with and approved by NMOCD. 
Please advise if you have any questions. Thanks to you, Mr. Wade and NMOCC for this accommodation 
to obtain the BLM APD approval.

Regards 
Geolex, Inc.

Alberto A. Gutierrez, RG 
President

cc (via e-mail): Roberto Torrico - DCP Midstream 
Paul Tourangeau, Esq. - DCP Midstream 
Gabrielle Gerholt, Esq. - Holland & Hart 
Gabriel Wade, Esq. - NMOCD
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Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102
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